Prusak, Sydney

From: Debbie Zeegers &g @outiook.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 17, 2018 6:24 AM

To: Prusak, Sydney

Subject: Oftto's proposed outdoor seating

t enjoy Ottos and am very glad they are a part of my neighborhood, however, | have been bothered the past few

years over amplification of their music. Given the proximity to residential homes and that the music is during the work
week, can we come up with a plan that keeps the volume at a measurable, reasonable level and involves a reasonable
end time? | think it was supposed to end at 7:30 and that's reasonable, but last year they were letting it go much longer,
and as | said, louder. Originally it was just one night a week, now it's three. That's a bit much.

I would be opposed to any permanent outdoor speakers. The sound in that corridor really travels and bounces
off the buildings across the street.

Thank you.

Debbie Zeegers
@ s. Yellowstone Drive:




